
  

From: Steve Smith <ssmith@southpoint.bank> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 9:50 PM
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93) 

I totally agree with the limit set on starting the special assessment at the $5B asset sized banks as proposed by 
the FDIC. 

Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on the proposal.   

J. Stephen Smith 
Chief Executive Officer 

ssmith@southpoint.bank 

Direct: 205-503-5010
3501 Grandview Parkway 
Birmingham , Al  35243
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